
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/30/2015 3:23:17 PM
Subject: RE: officer statement

The governor, Michael and the entire Haley family ask that everyone lift up the family of Officer Greg Alia with love 
and prayers during this difficult time. 
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 3:06 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: officer statement
 
“Michael and I are praying for Officer Greg Alia, his family and the entire Forest Acres Police Department please join 
us in lifting them up in love and prayers during this difficult time.”
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